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Class Eight/Nine
                                                                                 
       Friday 22nd January 2016
Project
 
Remember for your next homework project we would like you to choose one famous Victorian to write about in an information booklet.  We will display and use the information booklets during lessons this term.
You can choose how to organise the information and illustrations within your booklet. Try to think creatively about the presentation of your work. Remember that it needs to appeal to other children your own age and should be interesting to read and look through, as well as useful and informative.

Please have your project ready to present to your class on Friday 29th January. Good luck and we are looking forward to seeing your finished pieces.
Maths
In Maths, we will be multiplying and dividing proper fractions by whole numbers as well as developing our understanding of the mean as an average.
English
Next week in English, we will be focusing on descriptive vocabulary to write character descriptions.
Spellings
Remember to complete the connecting word sheet by Friday 29th January.
Other Notes















Class 8 will be having P.E. sessions on Monday afternoon for the rest of the term.
On Tuesday 26th January, we will be having our Topic Enrichment day. Please feel free to dress up as a Victorian of your choice, although please note that dressing up is not compulsory.
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